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Dear members of the House Commitee On rules: I would like you know that I oppose 

a state wide property tax. The reason I feel this way is I believe Oregon has a very 

high tax rate already, it would create a burden for many people. I am in hopes that a 

better solution can be found.  Thank you .   David Chesley 

 


